
EUSTIS PLANNING BOARD 

MEETING MINUTES 

March 9, 2023 

 

In Attendance:   Lori LeMont  Lynn Schnorr   

Andy Brann   

Also Attending:   Peter Farnsworth 

 

Lori LeMont opened the meeting at 4:30 p.m. and welcomed those in attendance.     

The January, 2023 Meeting Minutes were reviewed (there was no quorum in February).   Andy Brann 
had not read the minutes, so the approval was postponed. 

Lynn Schnorr and Peter Farnsworth updated the group on the status of the Comprehensive Plan update.  
There is an upcoming M-Dash meeting, as well, which will provide statistical data to be included in the 
plan. 

Lori LeMont discussed the signage at the Brickyard.  Peter Farnsworth said that, come spring, the signs 
will go away.  Andy Brann said that they will be using some of the land along the Webb property for 
additional parking.   

 

Next Meeting:   April 13, 2023 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Lynn M. Schnorr, Secretary 


